
Announcement: New Resources Site
The Sidrah team has launched a new Resources website, dedicated to the study and dissemination
of the numerous sciences studied in the Islamic seminary. It is directed both to a general audience, as
well as seminarians and specialists. God-willing, the website will include general and specialized
glossaries, biographies of noteworthy Islamic personalities, and encyclopedia articles on varying
subjects like Arabic, Islamic Law, and Qur’anic studies. It is intended to provide some insight into the
work of the seminary, and more importantly, preserve and share the knowledge produced therein.

Currently, we are working on completing a glossary of terms, particularly for the fields of Arabic
morphology (ṣarf) and Arabic grammar (naḥw). If you have any suggestions, concerns, corrections, or
would like to contribute, please email us. Thank you!
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